
Dear Legislators: 
  
When Marion County cities of Sublimity, Turner and Gervais, all of which provide the same services but 
are growing and changing at vastly different rates, have had FIXED tax rates of .71, 4.51 and 8.08 per 
thousand respectively for 20 years, the State is supporting a tax revenue system that simply does not 
and cannot work for its citizens.  
  
Please take the right step by supporting HJR 12, HJR 20 as well as comprehensive tax reform. 
  
David Sawyer, City Administrator 
City of Turner 
POBox 456 
Turner, OR 97392 
503-743-2155 
503-743-4010(f) 
manager@cityofturner.org 
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